

#### MR ROLLIN'S WEEKLY MESSAGE

## Dear Parents, Carers and the Willow Green Community,

What a wonderful final week we've had at Willow Green as we wrap up another memorable school year, filled with learning, laughter and unforgettable moments.

On Monday, selected pupils had the fantastic opportunity to represent our Academy at the **Music Festival**. Their performances were truly uplifting—full of rhythm, talent and enthusiasm. We were incredibly proud of their musical achievements and the way they represented Willow Green with such confidence and joy.

Thursday brought the much-anticipated **Year 6 Leavers' Assembly**—a heartfelt and emotional celebration of our oldest pupils as they prepare to move on to the next exciting chapter. The children performed with such spirit, humour and pride, sharing special memories and hopes for the future. There wasn't a dry eye in the hall! We are immensely proud of each and every one of them and we send them off with our very best wishes.

As we break up for the summer, we want to thank you all for your continued support, encouragement and involvement in school life throughout the year. Willow Green is the vibrant, welcoming place it is because of our whole school community—you, our dedicated staff and of course, our brilliant children.

Wishing you all a joyful, safe and relaxing summer break. Have fun, make memories and we look forward to welcoming you back in September!

Warm regards,

Mr. Rollin Head of Willow Green Academy

### PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR KEY MESSAGES:

#### **DELTA MUSIC FESTIVAL**

On Monday, a group of talented pupils represented Willow Green at the Delta Academies Music Festival held at the Trust Head Office. Taking part in this special event was a fantastic opportunity for our young performers to showcase their musical talents in front of a wider audience. From confident vocals to rhythmic beats, their performance was full of energy and enthusiasm. The pupils did our school proud and it was a joy to see their hard work and creativity celebrated on such a big stage. Well done to everyone involved and thank you to the staff who helped prepare and support them!





#### Willow Green Academy Newsletter 18.07.2025







#### **EVERGREEN REWARD**

On Wednesday afternoon, many of our children enjoyed a special treat as a reward for their fantastic behaviour this term. As part of our behaviour policy, pupils who remained EVERGREEN all term were treated to a delicious ice cream from a local vendor. It was a lovely way to celebrate their continued effort, positive attitude and commitment to making good choices every day. Well done to all our EVERGREEN stars!

## YEAR SIX LEAVER'S ASSEMBLY

This week, our Year 6 pupils took to the stage for their Leavers' Assembly and what a moving and memorable event it was. With laughter, a few tears and plenty of proud moments, the children shared their favourite memories, sang beautifully and looked back on their time at Willow Green with warmth and gratitude. It was a heartfelt celebration of all they've achieved and the wonderful individuals they've become. We wish them every success as they move on to secondary school. A big thank you to the Year 6 team for supporting them so brilliantly throughout their journey.

STAR OF THE WEEK	
Reception:	Shajan M
Year 1:	Nylah S
Year 2:	Indy T
Year 3:	Oliver W
Year 4:	Rudi C
Year 5:	Jacob N
Year 6:	Whole Class!

<u>ATTENDANCE</u>	
Reception:	93%
Year 1:	94%
Year 2:	96%
Year 3:	91%
Year 4:	84%
Year 5:	88%
Year 6:	96%

# Willow Green Academy Newsletter 18.07.2025



# Reception: Shajan M Years 1 and 2: Nylah S Years 3 and 4: Lincoln G Years 5 and 6: Arabella N

# **KEY DATES**

01.09.25 - INSET DAY (School closed) 02.09.25 - INSET DAY (School closed)

03.09.25 - School Reopens for new term 2025/26

08.09.25 - Upper KS2 –Fire Safety talk

30.09.25 - Class Photos